
 
 

* * * ANNOUNCEMENT* * * 
 
 
 
 
DATE: MARCH 30, 2020   
 
To:  Insureds and Producers 
 
FROM: West Virginia Essential Property Insurance Association  
              (FAIR Plan)  
 
RE: COVID-19 UPDATE: Payment of Premium     

 

The WV FAIR Plan recognizes our customers are experiencing significant 
disruption and may be facing financial challenges due to the ongoing COVID-19 
pandemic.  If you are facing a financial hardship as a result of COVID-19, we 
can help.  We can provide you with a grace period. 
 
Please contact our Customer Service department at 1-800-462-4972.   
 


